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May 31, 2013

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Darren Bash, Chief FOIA Officer and

Chief Information Officer

Mail Stop T5-F09

Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

Attn: Donna L. Sealing, FOIA / Privacy Officer

Under the Freedom of Information Act, this is a request for a copy of
a supplemental report identified as follows:

About 1964 Pacific, Gas & Electric Co., proposed a nuclear power
plant at El Jarro Point near Davenport, California known locally as
the North Coast, Santa Cruz project. Their application to the
A.E.C. included investigating underground conditions in the area.
Additional information was requested by the Commission and
supplemental information on underground conditions was provided
by Pacific, Gas & Electric Co.

I would like a copy of the supplemental report.
Sincerely,

Tom Boardman
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